

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\holt administration\events\charity\harvest\harvest 2018\harvest festival student permission letter sept2018.doc.

September 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

## Re: Year 11 - Harvest Festival deliveries - Friday 28th September 2018

On the afternoon of Friday 28<sup>th</sup> September your daughter will be involved in the distribution of Harvest Festival gifts to local senior citizens and to Wokingham Food Bank.

Following afternoon registration, most Students will leave school in unsupervised groups of two or three (no-one goes to any address alone). The visit plus the journey should take one hour approximately and Students will then be free to make their own way home. It will not be necessary to return to school unless a Student's journey home is by contract coach.

A few girls will remain at school to help clear the Hall and load food onto transport. These girls will be allowed to go home when they have finished.

Any girl not taking part in the above visits/activities will work at school until 3.30 pm as usual.

Can you please click on the following link to register you response by 10am, Friday 21st September:

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Yr11HarvestFriday28Sept2018

Yours sincerely

Miss E Harris

Charity Co-ordinator